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~ Whatõs All the Barking About? ~  
 

A Word From Our President...  
 

It is time to start thinking about the upcoming election of new Board 

Members and Officers for the Club. Please volunteer to help our club 

in one of these very important positions. Please contact June Ashford 

if you would be willing to volunteer.  

 

Our next Business Meeting is December 14, 2016. We will start with a 

Christmas gathering from 6 -7 p.m. Please bring a snack to share. The 

Business Meeting will begin at 7 p.m.  

 

 

Thank you.  

Dave Osborn  

 
 
 

2017  
 Business Meeting Dates  

 
 
 

January 2  
February 7  

March 1 



   

           
 
 
 
 

 
   

Sweet Street      
 

Thank you, thank you, and thank you to those club members that were 

able to participate in Sweet Street 2016 held at Shopko Hall in Green Bay. 

Special thanks to Wendee Draves  and Amy Kluth for fielding questions 

and organizing during the weekend in my absence. Thanks also to Les 

and Faith Beam and Mary Ellen Brown who were able to purchase our 

stash of candy and set up our booth and Amy Kluth and Carly & Josh 

VanLaanen  for cleaning up the booth at the end of the weekend. Again, 

lots of wonderful compliments on the dogs and our members!   
 

PKC members that attended Sweet Street festivities!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Outreach Programs  
 

If you are able and willing to attend either of these upcoming programs to visit with the 

college students please let me know at bermke@centurytel.net . I will then get back to 

you regarding parking and where to meet. You need to be a club member and your 

dog needs to be very friendly with people and other dogs and current on rabies vac-

cine. These programs are always a highlight for the students!  

 

NWTC on Thursday, December 8 ~ 11 a.m. - 1 p.m.  

 

St. Norbert College on Tuesday, December 13 ~ 3 - 4:30 p.m.  

 

UW-Green Bay Thursday, December 15 ~ 3:30 - 5 p.m.  

 

A Note from the  
Outreach Coordinator 

Ronda Bermke  Ŀ  bermke@centurytel.net 

Mary Ellen Brown  

Heather Groh  

Carly & Josh VanLaanen  

Paula King  

Becky Koutnik  

Candee Brey  

Wendee Draves  

Bree Draves  

Julie Daul  

Cheryl & Ken Sulewski  

Melinda Witbro  

Amy Kluth  

Anne Kasuboski  

Tammie Scheich  

Kay Detample  

Mary Jones  

mailto:bermke@centurytel.net


 

  

          

 
 
 
Congratulations to Shiloh and Tanner and their owner/handler Ann Iverson! Shiloh 

and Tanner, Standard Poodles, are the first members at Packerland Kennel Club 

to earn both ACT 1 and ACT 2 titles.  
 

ACT (Agility Course Test) 1 and 2 are recently approved new titles the American 

Kennel Club is offering in Agility. The boys received their ACT 1 titles right here at 

PKC in August and their ACT 2 titles in Fond du Lac in October.  
 

Congratulations to Shiloh and Tanner - and of course, their proud ômomõ, Ann! 

Keep up the good work!  

 

 

Seroogyõs Candy Bar Fundraiser 
 

Packerland Kennel Club is again selling Seroogyõs candy bars.  

The candy bars sell for $1.50 each  

and the proceeds go to the Building Fund.  
 

Please contact Al Martens if you are interested  

in helping sell candy bars at martensal0818@gmail.com.  

PKC Top Dogs 
 

 

PKC Fun & Festivity Night! 
December 14 ~ 6 p.m. 

Food and socializing - please bring a snack or  
non-alcoholic beverage to share 

Special Event ~ 6:45 p.m. 
Business Meeting ~ 7 p.m. 

Meeting will be kept short, but this is the only time 
members can be nominated from the floor  

for the 2017 PKC Board. 
Please join us! 

  

  

  

  

 

 



 

 
 

December 14 ~ Holiday Feast & Fun, 6 p.m.  
Business Meeting, 7 p.m.  

December 24 ~ Christmas Eve  

December 25 ~ Christmas Day  

December 31 ~ New Yearõs Eve 

 

Important Dates 
in December 

 

Merry Christmas  
& 

Happy New Year! 


